
HOA II Residents: 

We have not yet, had our meeting with ELS Council about the new 

prospectus that they want to implement. Our Lawyer has been trying 

since October, but with no response. Lake Fairways had their meeting 

and it was decided by ELS, to revisit their attempt at the new 

prospectus. They stated to "carry on as usual". If you pay your rent by 

cash or check, then this has not changed. Just keep doing what you 

have previously. I will keep you posted.
Thank You,

Gary Nicolini, President 

Thursday January 24th, 2024

Special Message From: HOAII President Gary Nicolini
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